
 

MEDIA INVITE          28 JUNE 2017 

 

MEDIA BRIEFING ON THE AVIAN INFLUENZA OUTBREAK IN SOUTH AFRICA  

 

Members of the media are invited to a briefing by the Minister of Agriculture, Forestry & 

Fisheries Mr Senzeni Zokwana on the current outbreak of the Avian Influenza in the country. 

The Minister will explain government’s plan to deal with the outbreak.  

The media briefing will take place as follows: 

Date:    Thursday, 29 June 2017 

Time:    09h00 – 09h45 

Venue:  Tshedimosetso House, 1035 Francis Baard, Hatfield, Pretoria. 

 

NB: There will be a video link to Imbizo Media Centre, 120 Plein Street, Parliament, Cape 

Town. 

 

Members of the media attending the event are requested to confirm their attendance with 

Jamela Nkanyane on 082 346 9781 or e-mail JamelaN@daff.gov.za .  

 

For Enquiries  

Bomikazi Molapo  

0788013711  

Bomikazim@daff.gov.za  
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